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January 6, 2022 
 
To: Library Board of Trustees 
From: Bruce Gay, Library Director 
Re: Capital Campaign update—progress to date 
 
The Capital Campaign committee has been working hard even during the holidays to meet with 
potential donors. More meetings are planned in the next weeks.  
 
Capital Campaign coordinator Grace Foley is learning more about DonorPerfect, the donor 
management software the library has purchased. She will begin populating the database as we 
move forward.  
 
Library managers and Grace will meet on January 12 to begin planning the public phase of the 
campaign.  
 
The Campaign has received pledges for $738,714, which is 46% of the way to the $1.6 million 
goal. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 


